
Moody Owners Association, South West Branch 

Rally to the River Yealm – 16th to 18th May 2025 

 

The MOA South West Branch Rally to the River Yealm was held on the 16th to 18th July 2025 and was a great 
success.  This was a new venue for the South West Branch Rallies and replaced the rally to Dartmouth.  It was 
expertly organised by Brett and Susan Whitby-Smith who were excellent hosts and made the event so much 
fun. We thank them both for a super rally and all their hard work. 

 

The weather was good and we had 12 boats (27 people) arrive on the Friday and Saturday with many new 
members to our rallies.  On the Friday Brett and Susan arranged a pontoon party and there was much laughter 
and fun on the Pontoon. 

Brett and Susan had arranged some walks for the Saturday and this was followed by a dinner at the local yacht 
club.  We were given a private room which was beautifully arranged and the meal and service was excellent.  
Everyone enjoyed the weekend and we hope to do it again next year.  Being early in the season many boats had 
just launched so it was a good work-up for the coming season.  The Ferry service provided by our sponsors, 
Haven Knox-Johnson yacht Insurance, was very much appreciated and fun. Some members stayed on after the 
rally to explore the area more thoroughly. 
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Pontoon Party On the walk 

Rally Dinner at the Yacht Club 


